
  
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 16/17: 87 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 19/05/16. 
 
I am pleased that we are now able to provide you with a response to your request as shown 
below.  
 
 
You requested: 
 
1) Have you suffered from a 'ransomware' attack in the past three years? If you have, how 
many attacks have you had? 
 
2) If so, did you pay the ransom? 
 
3) If you did not pay the ransom, what action did you take to remedy the situation? 
 
4) Was the data of a) staff members or b) members of the public compromised during the 
attack? 
 
5) What was the estimated cost to your organisation of each ransomware attack? 
 
Response from Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH): 
 
The Trust has not suffered from a ‘ransomware’ attack in the past three years. 
 


